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 Out with the old in with the new.  The old 2,5oo-gallon 
Pressure Tank was removed yesterday by Clark Constructors 
and the new 5,000-gallon pressure tank was delivered today by 
Bulldog Steel and off loaded by Clark Constructors.   
 Our new piping in the plant to be completed in the next few 
weeks is going to be performed by Lester Construction.   
 Our Maintenance is replacing some of the old piping in the 
pump house currently.  
 Next Steps:  You will start seeing lots of boring under 
Carancahua Blvd. and new piping installed to the distribution 
lines.  We are putting in 2 lines vs. just having 1 existing line.  
This will help us better serve our community.  
 The cost of this project from assessment monies is estimated 
at $261,000, which was taken out as a lease loan through Co-
Bank.  Once this work is all complete the water plant will be in 
maintenance mode.  We will plan to start systematically 
replacing main lines around the Cape as we can afford to.  We 
also plan to start looking at digital meters for the future. 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES 

During extreme weather you will 
notice more main breaks due to 
the pipes contracting.  This will 
mean more turbidity in the 
water.  For information on what 
causes brown murky water go to 
the education tab on our website.  

We want to thank Dolores 
Chandler for her contributions 
over the last year.  She has 
retired from the Water 
Department.   

For more detailed information, please go to 
our website: 
http://caprancahuawatersupplycorps.com 
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We are building a Grow Free 
Sharing Station for the 
community.  This concept 
will be “give what you can 
and take what you need.  It 
will be located on the 
horseshoe driveway at the 
water department. George 
Bell has offered to build it 
for free and Carlos Garcia, 
C&G Construction and 
Remodeling has agreed to 
donate the lumber.  Thank 
you to both of you. 

http://caprancahuawatersupplycorps.com/


 

Piping & Valve Replacement Pump House        Delivery of New 5k gallon pressure tank         Placement of new 5k gallon pressure tank 

 

Removal of old 2.5k gallon pressure tank                           Removal of old 2.5k gallon pressure tank 

We want to welcome Chris McLane our Part-time Maintenance Worker.  John Bell and 
Theressa Garza have acquired their Water Operator License, Ken Anderson is preparing to get 
his Water Operator License.  This will give us 5 members of staff and board that will be 
licensed water operators.  This is the first time ever there has been 5 Licensed Water 
Operators at this plant. 

http://capecarancahuawatersupplycorps.com”                    John Bell, President of the Board 
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